
 

Tribal Member and 1st Generation seniors will have the  

opportunity this school year to visit the campus of several  

local colleges. These campus visits will be sponsored by the Poarch 

Band of Creek Indians Education Department with 

transportation and meals being provided.  The dates, times and  

location for these visits will be announced at a later time.   

Listed below are some of the potential colleges: 

 University of South Alabama   Coastal Alabama Community College  

        Troy University        University of Alabama 

            Columbia Southern     University of West Florida 

 University of Alabama      Auburn University  

  

Interested seniors should provide contact information, high school 

currently attending and college visit choice to: 

Krystal Rolin, Education Resource Coordinator by  

September 11, 2017.  

Contact: kjrolin@pci-nsn.gov  (T): 251-359-7969 

 

 


